
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Please be advised the regular meetings of the 
 

Montclair Planning Commission 
 

Scheduled for 

Monday, October 28, 2019 
has been cancelled 

due to a lack of items prepared for review 
. 
 

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on: 
 

Monday, November 12, 2019, at 7:00 p.m. 
in the City Council Chambers 

 
Posted:  October 23, 2019 


